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 ד"בס 

 
 

 
August 27, 2019 

 
Dear Parents, 'שיחי 

 

In order to start the year off on a “nit-free note,” we are scheduling a mandatory lice/nit 

check for all Preschool (boys and girls) and Elementary Girls. 

 

We have hired professional nit checkers, Mrs. Chaya Gold and Mrs. Etty Stern, to 

examine each of our children on Wednesday 'אלול ד , September 4 from 9:30 -12:30 at 

Cheder Chabad Girls, 25 S. Monsey Road, Airmont, NY 10952.  

 

In order to ensure a faster experience, we are implementing two separate times. The 

time slot for last names beginning with A-L will be from 9:30-11:00, and last names 

beginning with M-Z will be from 11:00-12:30. Your children’s hair should be clean, 

tangle free, dry and no gel. 

 

In addition to the initial check, students will be professionally checked every month 

during the school year, IN SCHOOL. 

 

The fee for this service will be $20 per child, per year. The total fee per family is 

$50. Payment is due at the time of the first checking. You may pay with cash (exact 

change please) or check, which should be made out to Mrs. Gold. 

 

It is really important that all children be checked before school begins. If you cannot 

attend the Wednesday group checking, you may schedule a private appointment with 

the nit-checkers. You will have to pay an additional charge of $10 per child directly to 

the nit- checker. 

 

If a child is found with nits or lice, the child will have to be treated as per our nit 

checkers instructions, and will only be able to return to school with a signed note from 

one of the designated checkers listed below. In the event of nits or lice being found in 

your child, the fee for re-checking your child’s head will be $15. This money is paid 

directly to the nit checkers. You will be required to follow the nit checker’s guideline 

on re-checking for at least one week afterwards. 

 

In addition, any student flying overseas during the school year will be required to be 

checked by the nit checkers and receive a signed note before returning to school. A $15 

fee will apply. 

 

Our checkers are: 

 

Mrs. Gold       Mrs. Stern 

845-356-5088/845-709-4106     845-368-0870 

 

Let’s work together to keep our school nit free. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 

Mrs. Chaya Rosenbluh     Mrs. Chaya Light 

Principal      Preschool Director 
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